
The final meeting for the Town Board of Constable was held on December 27, 2019 at 
6:00 PM in the Town Office.  Members present were Councilwoman Lemire, 
Councilman Patterson & Wilson, Supervisor Onufer, Highway Superintendent Martin,  
Town Clerk Prue and Dalton Patterson Web/Tech.

Highway Bills were audited and approved.  148-151

General Bills were audited and approved.  245-247

Motion to adjourn was made by Councilman Wilson at 6:07 P.M., seconded by 
Councilwoman Lemire, motion carried. 
 
Susan Prue, Town Clerk


